CITY OF WELDON SPRING
BOARD OF ALDERMEN WORK SESSION
AUGUST 25, 2022

CALL TO ORDER: A Work Session of the Board of Aldermen of the City of Weldon Spring was
held on Thursday, August 25, 2022, at approximately 6:00 PM, at the Weldon Spring City Hall, which
is located at 5401 Independence Road. The Work Session was called to order at 6:00 PM by Mayor
Licklidet.

Alderman Baker, Alderman Clutter, Alderman Conley, Alderman Kolb, Alderman Martiszus, and
Alderman Yeager were present. Also, present at the meeting were Michael Padella (City
Administrator), and Bill Hanks (City Clerk).

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION:

FY 2023 Budget Review & Discussion: Michael Padella (City Administrator) Engineer) presented
the budget and went in detail over all the different funds. Next, he provided a summary for the
compensation sheet, which included two suggestions made by Alderman Clutter, and the special
project spreadsheet for FY 2023. There was a lengthy discussion about the projects the City would
be willing to make use of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds. The projects discussed
included an engineering feasibility study for sewer infrastructure in the Interstate 64 (High-Tech
Office) corridor, and a pavilion, restrooms facilities, and event amphitheater at Weldon Spring City
Pazk.

Alderman Baker suggested the culvert lining repairs project on Wolfrum Road. However, Alderman
Yeager believes that the ARPA funds should be spent on new infrastructure benefitting residents and
not maintenance projects.
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